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2019 Contributions  

Just a reminder....in order for contributions to be credited for 
the 2019 tax year, they must be either mailed to the church with a 
USPS postmark not later than December 31, 2019 or received by 
the church office before 12:00 p.m. Tuesday, December 31, 
2019.  Contributions received after that will be credited to 2020. 

 
Kadomatsu for the Homebound 
 We would like to once, again, thank Troop 201 for their 
generous donation of 26 kadomatsu for our homebound. It’s 
always so nice to see the smiles of the recipients when they 
receive their gift and the knowledge that even if these folks 
aren’t able to come to church, they are remembered by the church family. 
Thanks, also, to all the elves that delivered the kadomatsu. If you didn’t get a 
chance to purchase one, you can still buy Troop 201’s kadomatsu at Times 
Supermarket. 
 
White Christmas 
 The Missions Committee would like to extend its gratitude to the 
congregation for its generous support of the White Christmas giving. We 
received donations totaling just over $1,200. The cards were divided up 
between Family Promise, River of Life Mission, & Transition House. It's a 
great feeling to be able to sub in for Santa Claus by delivering the gift cards 
to these very worthwhile organizations. 
 
Staff Leave 
 Pastor Wally will be on vacation Dec. 25-Jan. 3, and Paula Yamamoto 
will be on vacation Jan. 2-3. The church office will be closed Jan. 1-3. 
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